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APPLICATION FOR AN EXTENSION TO RELEASE ITS 3RD QUARTER 
RESULTS FOR THE QUARTERLY FINANCIAL PERIOD ENDED 31 

JANUARY 2021 
 
 
The Board of Directors (the "Board") of Renaissance United Limited (the "Company") 
wishes to announce that on 17 March 2021, an application was made by the Company to 
the Singapore Exchange Regulation Pte. Ltd. ("SGX RegCo") for an extension of time of 
14 days to release its third quarter unaudited financial results ("Extension"). In 
accordance with Rule 705(2) of the Listing Manual, the Company must announce its 
quarterly financial results no later than 45 days from the end of that quarterly financial 
period which ended on 31 January 2021, i.e., by 17 March 2021 (“3Q financial results”). 

 
The reasons for the Extension are that the Company’s subsidiary in Hubei Zonglianhuan 
was not able to deliver its accounts to the Company for consolidation on time for release 
by 17 March 2021 owing to the long Chinese New Year holidays in China. However, the 
Company anticipates being able to consolidate and release the same by 31 March 2021. 
 
The Company will update its shareholders on the outcome of its application for the 
Extension in due course. 

 
In the meantime, the Board wishes to advise shareholders and investors to exercise 
caution when dealing in the shares of the Company. Persons who are in doubt as to the 
action they should take should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, solicitors, 
accountants or other professional advisers. 
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